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On 16 May, 2013 International Investors Association of Georgia was visited by the
representatives of “Shirt by Shirt”. Investors were welcomed by Secretary General of IIA Mr.
Osman Chalishkan. The meeting was introductory, during which became known about
1.500.000 US dollars investment. The project is about textile field and planned to build the
textile factory in Kutaisi. There will be produced men’s shirts with following brand labels: “Zara”,
“Max Spenser”, “H&M” and “Next”. There are going to be employed 800 people in the factory. 
The textile factory construction will be started in the nearest future. The representatives of “Shirt
by Shirt” were interested in legal issues, for which they received irrefragable answers.
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